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Chatham County Closes Facilities and Suspends Non-Essential Services at 1PM Due to 
Expected Severe Weather 

 
Chatham County, GA (March 18, 2021) – Chatham County facilities will be closed and all non-essential 
services suspended at 1PM today due to expected severe weather.  
 
Chairman Chester A. Ellis encouraged all residents and visitors to Chatham County to stay aware of changing 
weather conditions and to seek shelter as the storm approaches.  
 
Chief Judge Penny Hass Freesemann has declared a judicial emergency closing the J. Tom Coleman Courthouse 
at 1PM today as well.  
 
Other 1 PM closures that County has been made aware of are:  

• City Of Savannah offices and non-essential services 
• Town of Thunderbolt  offices and non-essential services 
• GEMA Mass Vaccination site 
• The  call center for transportation for the GEMA Mass Vaccination site  

 
Chatham Emergency Management Agency (CEMA) will be closely monitoring the storm and will be providing 
updates on their social media sites throughout the weather event.  
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